5/27/2020 Demetrius Oliveira

Assunto: IPSC 44 year anniversary

De: "IPSC President" <president@ipsc.org>
Enviado(s): 5/24/2020 12:48:13 PM

Para:

Dear Regional Directors!
Dear Executive Council members!
Dear Friends!

Today we celebrate the 44 years of IPSC existence!

Those of us who were at the beginning of our sports development can see a difference, an
amazing difference that happened during these years in our sport.

| would like to thank everyone who was involved in the development of our Confederation and
our beloved sport!

Do you think it is hard work to develop IPSC? Maybe for some of us, but it is also a great
pleasure because we have fun on the range, we have fun designing our stages, we have fun
conducting our big interesting competitions, and we have fun creating and improving the rules
of IPSC sport.

We also share with the whole shooting world our strict and logical safety behavior! Because we
are the basis of the safe gun-handling culture development and it is also our noble mission!

All the best,
DVCI!

Vitaly Kryuchin
IPSC President

P.S. You can find more about IPSC history on the IPSC website »
https://www.ipsc.org/1976-columbia-conference/
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